
 
 

Good Evening and TGIF! 

 

B1-B2-B3 Water Shut Off – Next Weds. May 8th, between 9:00am-12:00pm, the water in 

buildings 1, 2 and 3 will unfortunately need to be shut off to do back flow and boiler repairs. 

Remember, the club house has bathroom and shower facilities for your use. We thank you for 

your understanding and co-operation during repairs. 

 

Bishop REM Propertyware Announcement – The board and Bishop REM are pleased to 

announce the availability of the Propertyware owner portal. This portal will provide access to 

your Oak Bridge ledger account on-line. This portal is for OWNERS only! Please read the 

attached announcement for details. 

 

Regards, 

Board of Directors  

Bishop Real Estate Management   880-6464 

 


